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The Black River Audubon Society Christmas Bird Counts are almost here. Please take 
a few hours of your day to help keep track of bird wildlife in Lorain County. You do not 
have to be an experienced birder to participate in either event. 
  
The Elyria CBC will take place on Saturday, December 15, 2018. Marty Ackermann will 
be the team leader. He may be reached at 608-334-2552. 
  
  The Wellington Christmas Bird Count will take place on Saturday, December 29, 
2018, Paul Sherwood will lead.Please call 419-202-6080 for more information. 
  

Please help our birds by calling the leader of the CBC in which you 
wish to take part. 
  
 


